
 

AvaLung Pack Recall  
Reinach, Switzerland (December 10, 2010) - Black Diamond Equipment AG  has reported and is 

working with the E.C. Consumer Product Safety Commission on a voluntarily-announced recall of a 

limited portion of 2010 Black Diamond AvaLung Packs because of a possibility that the intake tubing 

may crack under cold temperatures. 

 

The recall only pertains to a limited manufacturing run of Black Diamond AvaLung Packs produced in 

2010, which can be identified by the following PO# and model combination: 

 

 
 

Any AvaLung Pack that falls within the criteria above should be immediately returned to Black 

Diamond for replacement (anticipated replacement time is March 2011).   

 



2010 AVALUNG PACK RECALL   

For help identifying the affected packs, for return instructions and/or questions on the status of your 

replacement, please contact Black Diamond at recall@blackdiamond.eu. In case you want to speak to 

one of our Representatives, please let us know your phone number to have us call you back.      


